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Announcement - Regulated Information according to L. 3556/2007

Public Power Corporation S.A. (PPC or the Company) announces that, according to L.
3556/2007 and following a relevant notification, received on 18.11.2021, from “"CVC Capital
Partners SICAV-FIS S.A." (CVC SICAV), as a result of a corporate event (Share Capital
Increase of PPC), on 16.11.2021, “Selath Holdings S.a r.l.", an entity indirectly controlled by
CVC SICAV, held directly 38,200,000 shares which correspond to 10% of PPC's total voting
rights.

According to the abovementioned notification, Selath Holdings S.ar.l. owns directly and
each of the other entities listed below, own indirectly, a total of 38,200,000 shares of PPC,
which correspond to 10% of the Company's total voting rights, as follows:

CVC Capital Partners SICAV-FIS S.A. 10% (indirectly)
CVC Capital Partners 2013 PCC 10% (indirectly)
CVC MMXII Limited 10% (indirectly)
CVC Portfolio Holdings Limited 10% (indirectly)
CVC Group Holdings L.P. 10% (indirectly)
CVC Capital Partners Fund Holdings Limited 10% (indirectly)
CVC Capital Partners Strategic Opportunities II Limited 10% (indirectly)
Miletus Holdings Jersey Limited 10% (indirectly)
Selath Holdings S.a r.l. 10% (directly)

For further information please contact:
Public Power Corporation SA.

Investor Relations, e-mail: ir@dei.gr
Ioannis Stefos, IR Director

Telephone : +30 210 529 2153

e-mail: istefos@dei.gr

The announcement may e accessed on the website of Public Power Corporation SA. www.dei.gr
at the "Investor Relations” section.
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